Good Afternoon,
  I hope everyone had a great first day of Virtual Learning. We received feedback from a few students today that were unable to access their Google Meet Sessions this morning using the link provided in Schoology.  Students should be logging into Google using their BCPS credentials and visiting the website meet.google.com.  Once at this website, you will be prompted to enter a meeting code or nickname.  This is where you will enter the meeting code or nickname provided by your teacher in Schoology.  If you are unable to log into Google, or are having additional device issues, you may email me at ahickman@bcps.org.
Thank you,
Mrs. Ashleigh Hickman, Assistant Principal
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